
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 November 2017 

 

 

Decision on the Rottnest Island Authority's proposed metrology 
procedure  
 
The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published its decision to approve the Rottnest 
Island Authority’s (RIA) proposed metrology procedure. 

The RIA has complied with the consultation requirements of the Electricity Industry (Metering) 
Code 2012 and its metrology procedure meets the necessary criteria for approval. 

The ERA’s decision is subject to administrative amendments being made to the metrology 
procedure. 

These amendments do not materially change the metrology procedure for Rottnest Island. 
  

BACKGROUND 

The Code requires the RIA to establish a metrology procedure and for this procedure to be 
approved by the ERA. 

The metrology procedure provides guidance on the provision, installation and maintenance of 
metering equipment connected to the electricity network on Rottnest Island.  

Following the ERA’s approval, and within 10 business days, the RIA must publish the approved 
metrology procedure on its website. 
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